
Rules and Protocols for Shenstone Re-opening 
 

 

1. Masks are mandatory and will be made available. 

2. Vulnerable people should seek doctor’s permission. 

3. Singing will not be permitted. 

4. Doors will open 20 minutes before service time, please wait in your car or line up 

in the designated area. 

5. Attendees will need to pre-register. Please email or phone the church by Thursday 

at noon prior to the service.    shenstone@bellnet.ca or 519-756-2870 Ext. 0 

6. To ensure a smooth flow of traffic please follow all signage. 

7. Please follow direction of the designated personnel. 

8. Please use available hand sanitizers and sign-in. 

9. Only those who absolutely need to be dropped off at the door will be permitted to 

do so. 

10. Please follow direction given from designated personnel for seating. 

11. Only one person (male or female) will be permitted to use the washroom at a 

time. Please follow direction of the designated personnel and refrain from using 

the washroom unless absolutely necessary. 

12. Accessible washroom available for those who NEED it. 

13. Children should remain with parents at all times while practicing social 

distancing. 

14. If you are exhibiting signs of Covid, please do not attend. 

15. Once the service has ended please exit the building promptly following direction 

given; do not linger in the foyer. 
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